
 We have entered a 
modified Phase 3 as of 
3/19/21 and will enter a full 
Phase 3 when 50% or more 
of the community is fully 
vaccinated. 

Herd immunity 

occurs when 

80% of the 

community is 

vaccinated 

Have you been Vaccinated yet? 

As a reminder to our community- we have just entered Phase 3 of our phased reopening plan. At this time, many 

services are still limited, gatherings are not encouraged and restricted to small groups, and quarantine is still required 

for out-of-state travel if you are not vaccinated.  Until we are able to vaccinate enough of the community to protect our 

families and loved ones, we must continue to follow these measure.  

 PHASE 1 PHASE 2 PHASE 3 PHASE 4 

Summary 
of Phase 

Phase 1 began on May 
5th with the reopening 
of some recreational 

activities, including day 
use at state parks, 

playing golf, fishing, 
and hunting. 

Phase 2 will allow small 
gatherings of five or 
fewer people, new 
construction, and 

reopening of barber 
shops, salons, and pet 

care services. 

Phase 3 will allow 
gatherings of up to 50 

people, including sports 
activities, and non-

essential travel can resume 
within the US. Max 50% 

capacity.  

Phase 4 will involve 
resuming the majority 
of public interactions. 

Gatherings of more 
than 50 people will be 

allowed, but, until a 
vaccine is available, 
we must maintain 
social distancing 

What this 
phase 

looks like 
for 

Nisqually 

The Reservation area  
in our Stay at Home 
Order. Anyone entering 
the area will be 
screened. Limited 
programs are 
returning, including 
Building crews, Parks 
and Trails workers,  
Cemetery program, 
Garden crew, 
Hatcheries and river 
work, Shellfish farm 
and program.  

  

 Reduced services 

 Reservation area 
closed/restricted: 
Shelter in Place 

 Events require 
Public Health 
Officer (PHO) 
approval 

 Out-of-state travel 
and funerals 
require quarantine 
upon return 

 Shelter in Place 
rescinded 

 Limited entries and 
capacity reduction in 
buildings will continue 

 Travel restrictions 
remain- quarantine 
guidelines remain for 
unvaccinated 

 Masks and distancing 
required 

 Temperature records 
for contact tracing 
required 

 Events require PHO 
approval 
 

We will slowly enter a 
“new normal” with 
programs that are 

able to return safely. 
Even with a vaccine, 
we will still have to 

continue some social 
distancing practices 

and be able to swiftly 
test and respond. 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 Call 360-413-2733 
to schedule your appointment 

 


